From: Runolfson Restoration

To: info@slocleanair.org
Subject: URGENT ~ Oceano Dunes SVRA ~ Meeting March 21st, 2018 ~ Please Read
Date: Monday, March 19, 2018 5:56:42 PM

To Whom It May Concern:

We are writing to you to plead our case on why we think areas of the Oceano Dunes SVRA
should not be closed down.

First off there needs to be a clear and unbiased investigation of the validity of silica coming
from the SVRA. Until clear answers are presented on what impact does the marine biological
material coming from the ocean have on all the air monitoring data and more importantly what
percentage of dust is coming from the SVRA, Oceano Dunes should remain open. Oceano
Dunes provides a beautiful setting for families to reconnect and enjoy being together. Many
of our issues we face as a society are directly related to the break down of the family unit.
Oceano Dunes helps families spend much needed precious quality time together. Our family
is a blended one and we had several issues all six of us had to work through and these issues
were quite challenging. Oceano Dunes was and still remains our safe haven where those
issues are left behind and we can just enjoy each other. Our entire family has been visiting
Oceano Dunes for over 16 years. Our children are now adults and some of there most fondest
memories are of Oceano Dunes and the fun we had as a family.

We urge you to please do the right thing and launch an investigation, too many people will be
negatively and unfairly affected if you do not.

You are a role model to people, you gotta make sure you are doing the right thing..........
Stipe Miocic

Sincerely,

Erik and Heidi Runolfson

Thank you for choosing Runolfson Restoration!
www.runolfsonrestoration.com

408 568-6697
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